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Regarding the first two of these, nothing has been done in 
and nothing is known as to how important the prohlems involved 

• Regarding the third, we have one government laboratory in 
studying parasites of the European Com Borer, Considering 

growing importance of the biological control method as applied

0anada 

may be
Canada

injurious insects, the fundamental character of the work involved, 
and the need of training skilled workers in this field, it seems 
logical and desirable that McGill University should endeavour to be 
first in this field also and to develop this work to the limit of 

bailable resources.
The more general facts and recommendations that are brought

out in this report may now be briefly summarized : 
The work now underway has been indicated and proposals for new 
w°rk to be accomplished by cooperation of several departments 
aas been suggested. Two new courses have been tentatively
outlined.
l'9w needs have to do mainly with funds for strengthening present 
Apartments and research projects, the provision of additional 
scholarships, assistantships, etc., additional library facilities, 
special equipment and the like,
Additional course work that should he provided, not necessarily
at Macdonald College but somewhere in the University, is biometrics 
and statistical analysis, the need of which has been stressed by 
practically all departments. Plant Ecology is another subject 
suggested. The provision of work in the field of Agricultural 
M°onoriiics in association with the corresponding department at


